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Mr. W.L. Clark 
University Labour CoDIDittee 
F.raployee Relations Department 
CAMPUS 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

22 llarch 1976 

Re.a Grievance, Article 34.08B, Layoff A 
• Jiotice for Mr._c2,nr41d Kin.a 

Thank you for your letter of 15 March 1976 in which the Union was 
advised Chat the above grievance has been aatiafactorily aettled 
in that Mr. King baa been reimbursed for pay loat due to the 
University's violation of Layoff Article 34.08B. We sincerely 
hope that this type of grievance will net have to be introduced 
again &arbehalf of any other member of our bargaining unit. 

MihMG 

Yours sincerely, 

Marcel Dionne, 
Chairperson, 
AUCE Local 1 Grievance Committee 


